



August 7, 2025

Re: Public Records Request: (a proposal letter sent by MLSC to Dr. Eyal Zimlichman of Sheba Medical Centre.)

BY ELECTRONIC MAIL ONLY — Nathaniel Story (nathanielstory@gmail.com)

Dear Mr. Story:

This letter is responsive to your public records request received on July 28, 2025 for "a proposal letter sent by MLSC to Dr. Eyal Zimlichman of Sheba Medical Centre."

The responsive document has been provided by email.

The MLSC now considers this public records request closed. If you wish to challenge any aspect of this response, you may appeal to the Supervisor of Public Records following the procedure set forth in 950 C.M.R. 32.08, a copy of which is available at http://www.mass.gov/courts/case-legal-res/law-lib/laws-by-source/cmr/. You may also file a civil action in accordance with M.G.L. c. 66, § 10A.

Sincerely,

Allyson McLaughlin Huntington

Leeyson M. Huntinglo

**General Counsel** 

amhuntington@masslifesciences.com